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7 July 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to share with you the details of the extra-curricular clubs that we will be offering for 
the Autumn term. 
 
Clubs will start in Autumn Week 3 - commencing 12 Sept and will not take place during the half term 
(24-28 Oct) or on the INSET day (31 Oct) or during Parents Evenings (18 & 20 October). Clubs will 
run up to and including the week commencing 28 November. No clubs will take place during the 
weeks commencing 5 & 12 December. 
 

Sport Year 
Group 

Time & Day Dates Led by Cost in total 

Multi-Sports 3 Monday  
3:20-4:20pm 

12 Sept –  28 Nov  
10 weeks 

PB Education £50  

Football 
Coaching 

6 Monday 
3.20-4.20pm 

12 Sept –  28 Nov  
10 weeks 

Mr Wright £25 

Dodgeball  4 Tuesday 
3:20-4:20pm 

13 Sept – 29 Nov 
10 weeks 

PB Education £50  

Netball 
Coaching 

6 Tuesday  
3:20-4:20pm 

13 Sept – 29 Nov 
10 weeks 

Miss Bristow £25 

Choir 3, 4,5,6 Tuesday  
3.20pm- 4.15pm 

13 Sept – 29 Nov 
10 weeks 

Mrs Nurdin and Miss 
Chambers 

£25 

Art 3, 4 Tuesday  
3.20pm-4.15pm 

13 Sept – 29 Nov 
10 weeks 

Miss Downer  
 

£25 

Street Dance 3, 4,5,6 Wednesday 
3:20-4:20pm 

14 Sept – 30 Nov 
11 weeks 

Dance 8 £55 

Football 5 Thursday 
3:20-4:20pm 

15 Sept – 1 Dec 
10 weeks 

PB Education £50 

Girls Football 3, 4 Thursday 
3:20-4:20pm 

15 Sept – 1 Dec 
10 weeks 

FEEBA £50 

Chess 5, 6 Thursday 
3:20-4:20pm 

15 Sept – 1 Dec 
10 weeks 

Mr Cross 
 

£25 
 

Running 3, 4, 5, 6 Friday 
8:00-8:30am 

16 Sept – 2 Dec 
11 weeks 

Miss Loosemore & 
Mrs Hartley 

£27.50 

Benchball 6 Friday 
3:20-4:20pm 

16 Sept – 2 Dec 
11 weeks 

PB Education £55 

Cycling *** 
 

5 Friday 
3:20-4:20pm 

16 Sept – 2 Dec 
11 weeks 

PB Education £55 

*** Y5 Cycling: It is important to note that all children taking part in this club must be able to provide a bike and a helmet, 

and be able to ride a bike.  

 
There are a limited number of places in each club and should a club be oversubscribed, names will 
be drawn from a hat. 
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Please complete THIS FORM by Monday 11th July if your child wishes to attend a club. You will 
be contacted by email if your child has been offered a place and you will then be able to make 
payment online by the date indicated on the offer letter.  
 
If your child is, or has previously been entitled to free school meals, please indicate this on the 
google form as this may be eligible as part of their Pupil Premium status.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Callum Wright 
PE Lead 
 

 

https://forms.gle/6kXt1bDLQvckunra8

